
ABIA Board Annual General meeting - March 31st, 2022 

ABIA Board Attending: 
Kiara Galbraith

Miriam Mulkewich

Sonia Pagliuso

Kelvin Galbraith

Allen Teska


Absent: 
Karen Lee


Regrets:  

Staff: 
Andrea Dodd

Judy Worsley

Tiffany Budler


Guests: 
Andrew Elliston - Ec Dev

Brian Dean - BDBA

Leslie Bullock

Marcella Kimmel - Guest Speaker

Jessica Wilding - COB

Kimberly Calderbank - Yellow Robot

Linda Karolak

Jaclyn Jones - Tourism Burlington

Marianne Meed Ward - Mayor

Rick Craven

Sam Romlewski - COB

Julie Cole  - Mabels Labels

Ferene Navarra - Ec Dev

Anita Cassidy - Ec Dev

Kris Smith - Tourism Burlington

Mark Wickens 
City View Inn 

Sonia Pagliuso - Chairs Welcome 

Mayor Marianne Meed Ward, Welcome


Guest Speaker: Marcella Kimmel, Motivation Wellness Advocate 

Sonia Pagliuso - Chairs Report 
- Thanking the Board Directors for their contributions and efforts, they are a hardworking 

group and a committed one.

- Thank you to staff Judy Worsley Andrea Dodd and Tiffany Budler for all your hard work.

- The ABIA gives a collective voice to the COBand we encourage you all to get out and enjoy 

Aldershot.




- Our Business Community Award nominations are now open until April 30th. Reach out to 
Judy to nominate someone at judy@aldershotbia.com


- Our board shares a vision to create a destination for businesses to flourish and we are 
always looking for volunteers and participation, please reach out if interested.


- Our board has volunteered their time and we would like to thank them for all their extra time 
and effort this year.


- Special mention and thank you to 3 Board members that are retiring this year. Patrick Pedlar, 
Maria Thornton & Jelena Milivojevic-Balogh


Treasurer Report 

- Financials available upon request


Executive Director Report - Judy Worsley 
- Report available upon request


Kelvin Galbraith: Ward One Councillor 
- Presentation available upon request.


Adjourned: 9am.

Next Meeting: April 14th, 7:30am


